Upcoming Events!

¢ May 2" - UPK Career Day!

o Dress up as what you
want to be when you
grow up!

e May 12" - 16™ is Butterfly
Week! We will hatch our
own butterflies and learn
about their life cycle

e May 21* is our Starpoint
UPK’s Memorial Day Picnic

e May 22™ is our Niagara
Wheatfield UPK Memorial
Day Picnic

e May 23" is our Daycare
Memorial Day Picnic

e May 26™ is Memorial Day.
The center is closed.
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Star Teacher!

We are proud to celebrate Miss Christina as our Star Teacher of
the Month at the Niagara Falls Boulevard location! Miss
Christina consistently shows up for work on time and with a
smile, ready to take on the day with grace and enthusiasm. Her
reliability is unmatched, and it brings a strong sense of stability
and comfort to both her coworkers and the children in her care.
No matter what classroom she steps into, Christina gives her
absolute best. She adapts to different age groups and
environments, always maintaining a calm and nurturing
presence. Her patience shines through in every interaction, and
her kind-hearted approach helps each child feel seen, heard,
and supported. Beyond her work with the children, Miss
Christina is also a true team player. She is always the first to
offer help when it's needed, whether it’s lending a hand to a
fellow teacher or stepping in during busy moments. Her
willingness to go above and beyond does not go unnoticed, and
it speaks volumes about her character and work ethic. Christina
brings warmth and positivity into every space she enters. Her
dedication to her role and the love she has for the children are
truly inspiring. We are so grateful for everything she does and
feel incredibly lucky to have her as part of our Niagara Falls
Boulevard family. Congratulations, Miss Christina, we love
you!!!

Star Students!

Infant room: Levi!

Toddler Room: Todd and Cody!!

Pre-k 3: Wyatt and Leo!

Pre-k 4: Lake, Mason, Elaynerose, Micheal,
Hudson, Everly, Arya, Angie, Qasim, Nevaeh,
and Wyatt!

Happy Birthday!

Happy 1° birthday Vivian! Happy 2™ birthday
Todd! Happy 3™ birthday Mason, Ellie, and
Murphy! Happy 4™ birthday Louie and Jurnee!
Happy 5" birthday James, Vivian, Adalynn, Arya,
David, Laith, Lincoln, Connor, Mila, and Hudson!



INFANT ROOK - -
MAY NEWS

Monthly Theme: Spring Has Sprung!

Week 1: Healthy Food & Nutrition
We’ll kick off the month by introducing our babies
to the world of healthy foods. Through sensory
play and simple activities, the little ones will
explore textures, colors, and shapes of nutritious
foods. We'll sing songs about eating healthy, play
with pretend food, and do simple crafts like
stamping with fruit and veggie shapes.
Week 2: Fruits
This week is all about fruity fun! The babies will
explore real and pretend fruits through sensory
bins, taste-safe activities, and colorful crafts.
They’ll enjoy fruit-themed songs, finger painting
with fruit-scented colors, and learning about the
names and colors of different fruits.
Week 3: Outside Time
As the weather begins to warm up, we’ll spend
more time exploring the outdoors! The babies will
go on stroller rides, have blanket time on the
grass, and engage in nature-inspired sensory
activities. We'll enjoy the fresh air while working
on gross motor skills like reaching, crawling, and
walking.
Week 4: Memorial Day
To end the month, we will introduce the babies to
the meaning of Memorial Day in a simple and age-
appropriate way. We'll focus on red, white, and
blue crafts, sensory activities with patriotic colors,
and lots of songs and movement activities to
celebrate the holiday.
March will be a wonderful month_ of healthy
beginnings, outdooradventures, and festive fun in
our Infant Room!

Important notes and reminders

We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed.
Thank you!

washed. Thank you!

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings
in with their first & last name. Thanks!

May 2™ - UPK Career Day!

Dress up as what you want to be when you grow
up!

May 12" - 16™ is Butterfly Week! We will hatch
our own butterflies and learn about their life
cycle

May 23™ is our Daycare Memorial Day Picnic
May 26™ is Memorial Day. The center is closed.

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Levi!

Happy Birthday!

Happy 1st Birthday to
Vivian!



INFANT ROOM
STAR STUDENT!

Congratulations to our Star of the Month in the infant room! Levi is such a sweet and
cheerful little boy whose big smile brightens every room he’s in. Over the past three
months, Levi has made incredible progress and has reached so many exciting
milestones. He can now pull himself up to stand and has even started cruising around
the classroom as he explores his surroundings with curiosity and confidence! Levi loves
to stay active and is always on the move, showing his adventurous spirit. He enjoys
playing with the cars and flipping through books during quiet moments. It’s clear that
he’s developing a love for stories already! Recently, Levi has also begun trying our
classroom food, and he’s been doing an amazing job adjusting to new textures and
tastes. He is a joy to be around — always curious, always smiling, and always bringing
happiness to his teachers and friends. We are so proud of how far Levi has come in such
a short time and are even more excited to watch him grow, explore, and discover new
things every day. Way to go, Levi — we love you and can’t wait to see what you'll learn
next!



TOPDLER ROOM
MAY NEWS

Our Monthly theme: Spring Things!

Week 1: Flowers
We'll start the month by welcoming signs of
spring with a focus on flowers! The toddlers

will explore colors and textures through flower

crafts, nature walks, and flower-themed

sensory play. They’ll learn new words and enjoy

books and songs all about blooming gardens.
Week 2: Butterflies
This week, we’ll dive into the magical world of
butterflies. The children will enjoy colorful
butterfly crafts, learn about the butterfly life
cycle, and participate in fluttery movement
games. We'll encourage imaginative play while
introducing new vocabulary and plenty of
bright visuals.
Week 3: Transportation
Get ready to roll! During Transportation Week,
the toddlers will explore different ways we
move—cars, trains, planes, and more! They’ll
play with toy vehicles, create transportation-
themed crafts, and sing songs like “The Wheels
on the Bus” while building gross motor skills
through movement-based activities.
Week 4: Healthy Food
We’ll wrap up the month by learning about

healthy foods and what it means to take care of
our bodies. The toddlers will enjoy pretend play

with play food, explore textures in a fruit and

veggie sensory bin, and make simple healthy

food crafts while singing songs about eating
well.

Important notes and reminders

We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for
themselves for naptime. We will be sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed.

Don'’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their first
& last name. Thanks!

As the weather gets nicer, please dress your child
in playground appropriate shoes as we like to go
outside as often as the weather permits!

May 2" - UPK Career Day!

Dress up as what you want to be when you grow
up!

May 12" - 16™ is Butterfly Week! We will hatch our
own butterflies and learn about their life cycle
May 23™ is our Daycare Memorial Day Picnic

May 26™ is Memorial Day. The center is closed.

Happy Birthday!

Happy 2nd Birthday to

Todd!
Star of the month!

Congratulations to our Toddler
room star of the month,

Todd and Cody!



TODOLER ROOK //
STAR STUDENTS! \

Congratulations to our toddler star of the month, Todd! Todd has
done an amazing job transitioning from the baby room to the
toddler room! He has made so much progress, especially with his
talking, and we are so proud of him! Todd is such a sweet boy who
always greets his teachers with a big "hi" and a bright smile. He
brings so much happiness to our classroom each day with his
positive energy and sweet personality!

Todd loves cuddling with his teachers and our stuffed animals! He
also loves to sing BINGO and ABCs, and has so much fun playing
with dinosaurs and reading books. He keeps us all laughing with his
funny dinosaur roars and playful nature! Todd always works hard
during group activities and loves showing off what he knows. Todd
is always eager to participate in activities and is excited to dive into
the craft of the day. We are so lucky to have Todd in our classroom
and can't wait to see all the wonderful things he continues to
accomplish! Congratulations Todd, we love you!!!

Congratulations to our toddler Star of the Month, Cody! Cody is
such a sweet and cheerful boy who lights up our classroom with

his bright smiles all day long. He has made wonderful progress
and absolutely loves participating during circle time, always
eager to join in the fun! Cody’s favorite activities include
counting on his fingers with his teachers and playing with our
farm animals with his friends. He knows all of his animal
sounds! He is very smart and impresses us with how quickly he
can count and recognize numbers. Cody is also very funny and
makes everyone smile when he dances along to "Wheels on the
Bus". He is a kind and caring friend who loves sharing with
others and making sure everyone feels included. Cody’s positive
attitude and joyful spirit are contagious, and we are so lucky to

have him in our class. We are so proud of you, Cody, and can’t
wait to see how much you continue to grow! Congratulations
Cody, we love you!!!



PRE-K 8 ROONM

MAY NEWS

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Fence Craft & Cutting Practice
We'll start the month working on fine motor
skills with a fun spring-themed fence craft!
The children will practice their cutting skills
as they decorate their spring fences with
flowers and greenery.

Week 2: Sun Craft & Counting Sheets
This week, we’ll brighten up our room with
sunny smiles and a cheerful sun craft! We’ll

also focus on early math skills through

spring counting activities that tie into our
seasonal theme.

Week 3: Cherry Blossom Craft & Shape
Practice
Spring is in the air! The children will use
sponges and paint to create beautiful cherry
blossom trees. We'll also explore shapes
with matching worksheets to support early
geometry concepts.

Week 4: Handprint Flower Craft & Line
Tracing
We'll wrap up April with sweet handprint
flower art and tracing activities to
strengthen pencil control and pre-writing
skills. These will make perfect keepsakes as
we continue to grow our skills!

Important notes and reminders

If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in
a blanket for naptime. We will be sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed.
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their first
& last name. Thanks!

As the weather gets nicer, please dress your child
in playground appropriate shoes as we like to go
outside as often as the weather permits!

May 2" - UPK Career Day!

Dress up as what you want to be when you grow
up!

May 12" - 16™ is Butterfly Week! We will hatch
our own butterflies and learn about their life cycle
May 23" is our Daycare Memorial Day Picnic

May 26™ is Memorial Day. The center is closed.

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3
stars of the month,

Wyatt and Leo!

Happy Birthday!
Happy 3™ birthday Mason,

Ellie, and Murphy! Happy 4"

birthday Louie and Jurnee!



PRE=K 8 ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

Congratulations to our Pre-k 3 star of the month, Wyatt! Wyatt is
such a sweet and caring boy who has made incredible progress
since the start of the school year. He has come such a long way and
we are so proud of everything he has accomplished! Wyatt is
always so kind to everyone he meets and brings such a warm and
friendly energy to our classroom each day. One of Wyatt's favorite
things to do is make crafts with his friends, and he always puts so
much thought and creativity into his projects. He is also very caring
and often checks on his classmates to make sure they are okay,
showing what a thoughtful friend he is. Wyatt is very smart and
consistently completes his worksheets with ease, showing focus
and pride in his work. He is always willing to share with others and
sets a wonderful example for his classmates. We are so lucky to
have Wyatt in our class and can't wait to see all the amazing things
he will continue to do! Congratulations Wyatt, we love you!!!

Congratulations to our Pre-k 3 Star of the Month, Leo! Leo has
come so far since September, and we are so proud of the
progress he has made! He has truly opened up and shown us
just how smart, capable, and creative he is. Leo has such a fun
and bright personality that brings so much joy to our classroom
each day! One of Leo’s favorite things to do is color beautiful
pictures and build tall towers during playtime. He has a
wonderful sense of humor and always knows how to make us
smile with his funny stories and playful jokes. When Leo puts
his mind to something, he can accomplish amazing things, and
his intelligence really shines through. Leo is also very kind and
loves playing and sharing with his friends. He has an incredible
imagination and enjoys making up and telling great stories
during our group times. We are so lucky to have Leo in our
classroom and can’t wait to see all the wonderful things he will
continue to achieve! Congratulations Leo, we love you!!!




PRE=K & ROOKN
MAY NEWS

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Plants & Flowers
We'll kick off April by learning all about how plants
grow! The children will explore the parts of a flower,
what plants need to thrive, and even create some
beautiful spring flower crafts. It’s the perfect way to
welcome the new season!

Week 2: Easter Week
Easter fun is in full swing this week! We'll enjoy themed
stories, crafts, and holiday-inspired activities leading up
to our classroom Easter celebration. Get ready for
bunnies, eggs, and lots of colorful creativity!

Week 3: Colorful Bugs & Butterflies
This week is all about bugs—and we’ll be hatching our
very own butterflies! The class will learn about the
butterfly life cycle, create bug-themed art, and observe
their real-life caterpillars as they transform. It’s a
magical and educational experience that the kids are
sure to love.

Week 4: Community Helpers
To finish the month, we’ll focus on the important people
who help in our communities—from firefighters and
doctors to mail carriers and more! We'll cap off the
week with a Career Day, where each child can dress up
as what they want to be when they grow up. It’s always
a favorite event and such a fun way to celebrate big
dreams!

Important notes and reminders

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is
labeled with their first and last name.

As the weather gets nicer, please dress your child
in playground appropriate shoes as we like to go
outside as often as the weather permits!

May 2" - UPK Career Day!

Dress up as what you want to be when you grow
up!

May 12" - 16™ is Butterfly Week! We will hatch
our own butterflies and learn about their life cycle
May 21* is our Starpoint UPK’s Memorial Day
Picnic

May 22" is our Niagara Wheatfield UPK Memorial
Day Picnic

May 23" is our Daycare Memorial Day Picnic

May 26" is Memorial Day. The center is closed.

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4
stars of the month,
Lake, Mason, Elaynerose, Micheal,
Hidson, Everly, Aria, Angie, Qasim,
Nevaeh, and Wyatt!

Happy Birthday!
Happy 5™ birthday James, Vivian,

Adalynn, Arya, David, Laith, Lincoln,

Connor, Mila, and Hudson!



PRE=-K & ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

Congratulations to Lake for being our May star of the month! Lake loves coming to school and
shows consistent growth and improvement with each day. She is eager to please and always puts
in her best effort. Lake is one of our most dependable students, taking responsibility for
following classroom rules and routines. She has formed many friendships and is our social
butterfly—always inclusive and excited to participate in group activities. Lake has made
noticeable strides in her social interactions and is learning to listen attentively and focus during
group time. She seeks help when needed and follows directions well, taking pride in completing
her work. Lake loves playing with the safari animals—her favorite being the giraffe. She has such
a creative imagination! Lake also enjoys using rubber bands to make designs on the geoboards.
She is an active participant in movement and exercise activities and always brings great energy
to the classroom. Lake is such an asset to our classroom and we love having her! Congratulations
Lake, we love you!!!

Congratulations to May’s star of the month in room 103, Mason! Mason has the biggest
heart and brings so much joy to our classroom every day! He loves giving his teachers
and classmates hugs and sharing his bright smile with everyone he meets. Mason can
proudly write his full name, count to 20, and knows most of his letters. He is so smart!
In the classroom, Mason loves building all kinds of creations with magna-tiles and
Legos. He also enjoys pretending to shop in our kitchen center. During recess, Mason’s
imagination shines as he pretends to be a zombie, happily chasing his friends around
the playground! Mason takes his schoolwork very seriously. He always works carefully,
taking his time to make sure everything he does is his very best. Mason has come such
a long way since September, and we are so proud of all his growth and
accomplishments. He is so ready for kindergarten! Congratulations, Mason! We love
you!!

Elaynerose is a star in Miss Paula’s class! She is such a kind, loving, and thoughtful friend who

% | always goes out of her way to make others feel special. Elaynerose is the first to share her
]

A VL. belongings or lend a helping hand whenever someone is in need. She has a big heart and offers

g the sweetest hugs to friends who may not be feeling their best.

Elaynerose has made incredible progress this year. She has been working hard on writing her
long name, and she is getting better and better each day! She is also practicing her counting
skills and can now count all the way to ten. Elaynerose’s creativity shines during craft time,

especially when she is painting and creating colorful masterpieces. She takes so much pride in
her work and loves sharing her creations with her friends and teachers.

We have truly enjoyed watching Elaynerose blossom into a confident and caring little girl. We

are so proud of everything she has accomplished and can’t wait to see all the wonderful things
she will continue to do. Congratulations, Elaynerose — we love you!!




PRE=-K & ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

Michael is a star in Miss Paula’s class! Michael is a bright, playful, and imaginative young boy who
brings so much fun and excitement to our classroom. His wonderful imagination shines every day,
especially during pretend play. Michael can make believe anything and always invites his
classmates to join in his adventures, creating a joyful and lively classroom environment.
Michael has been working so hard on writing his name, learning the letters of the alphabet, and
counting all the way to twenty. We are so proud of the progress he has made with his academic
skills! Michael also keeps us smiling with his playful nature — he loves to talk about robots, his
favorite toys, and share all his fun ideas with his friends and teachers.

We love having Michael in our classroom and watching him grow into such a creative, smart, and
kind little boy. His energy and imagination make every day more fun! Congratulations, Michael —
we love you!!

Hudson is Miss Kaitlyn’s Star of the Month for May! Hudson is a bright and enthusiastic little boy
who brings so much curiosity and excitement to our classroom each day. He has a true love for
learning, and it shines through in everything he does! Hudson is well loved by all of his
classmates and his teacher, and we are so proud of how much he has grown throughout the year.
Hudson can proudly spell and write both his first and last name, and he has mastered so many
letters and their sounds. He always takes great pride in his work, putting forth a strong effort
and making sure he does his very best. Hudson is an active participant during lessons, always
eager to raise his hand and share his thoughts or answer questions. One of Hudson’s favorite
subjects is math, and he has developed a strong interest in counting, numbers, and even
beginning addition! He often tells us just how much he loves school and loves learning new
things, and that positive attitude is truly inspiring. Congratulations, Hudson — we are so proud
of you and can’t wait to see all the amazing things you will continue to accomplish!

Everly is Miss Kaitlyn’s Star of the Month for May!

Everly is a warm, affectionate little girl who always makes the people around her feel
special. She goes out of her way to show kindness to all of her classmates, whether it's by
offering a helping hand at cubbies, pitching in during clean-up time, or simply being silly to
cheer up a friend. Her caring heart and positive energy brighten up our classroom every day!
Everly has grown tremendously throughout the school year. She can now spell and write her
name all on her own, and her teachers and classmates are so proud of her hard work and
progress! Everly is always eager to try her best and is becoming more independent with each
passing day. Now that the weather has warmed up, Everly especially loves spending time
outside on the playground, playing and socializing with her friends. She brings joy wherever
she goes, and we are so lucky to have her in our class. Congratulations, Everly — we are so
proud of you and all that you have accomplished! We love you!!!
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STAR STUDENTS!

Miss Danielle and Miss Kim are thrilled to announce Arya as our Star Student for May! Arya
struts into school each morning with a bright, warm smile, ready to greet her many friends
and start her day! She loves spreading compliments throughout the classroom and showing
off her newest accessories with pride and excitement. Arya’s positivity and sweet spirit help
create such a happy classroom environment. Arya has a strong drive to learn and loves
practicing her letter and number recognition. She takes great pride in writing her name and
is diligently working on mastering her last name as well. Her determination and focus during
learning activities have been so wonderful to see! Story time is one of Arya’s favorite parts of
the day! When it’s center time, Arya especially shines during craft groups, where she jumps
right in and expresses her artistic side with creativity and enthusiasm! We are so proud of
Arya and all the hard work she has put in throughout the school year. Congratulations, Arya
— we love you!!

We are thrilled to announce that Angiolina (Angie) is our Star Student for the Month of
May! Angie’s sweet nature and infectious laughter light up our classroom each and every
day. Her warm spirit, kindness, and ability to bring smiles to both her friends' and teachers’
faces make her a truly beloved member of our school community. Angie’s creativity shines
brightly during craft time! She approaches each project with patience, excitement, and
incredible attention to detail, creating beautiful masterpieces that always impress us. Her
artistic talents and thoughtful work are a joy to see! Beyond her creativity, Angie is a caring
friend, always willing to lend a hand or brighten someone's day with her cheerful attitude.
She sets a wonderful example for her classmates with her positivity and loving heart. We
extend a big congratulations to Angie for being our Star Student of the Month! Keep shining
bright, Angie — we are so proud of you and all you have accomplished! We love you!!

Qasim is our Star Student for the Month of May!

Qasim has made tremendous strides this school year, and we are so proud of all the
growth he has shown! He is now able to recognize and write both his first and last
name with confidence. Qasim has also mastered identifying upper- and lowercase

letters, along with knowing their sounds — an incredible achievement!

In addition to his academic skills, Qasim can proudly identify his phone number and
address, showing how much he has been learning and applying every day.
During free play, Qasim loves spending time building with blocks, playing with
playdough, and exploring the sensory bin. His creativity and enthusiasm shine
through in everything he does! We are so happy and proud to have Qasim as part of
our classroom family. Congratulations, Qasim — keep up the amazing work! We love
you!!!



PRE=K & ROOQN
STAR STUDENTS!

Nevaeh is our Star Student for the Month of May! Nevaeh always comes into school with a big
smile on her face, ready to start the day! She has made so many new friends this year and is
always a kind and caring classmate. We are so proud of the friendships she has built and the

growth she has shown! Nevaeh has been working hard on writing both her first and last name

and is making wonderful progress. She can also proudly recognize her phone number and
address, which is such a great accomplishment! Throughout the year, Nevaeh has put in so much
effort into her learning, and we are excited to see her hard work paying off. During center time,
she loves playing with the dolls, creating with playdough, and pretending in the kitchen area. Her
imagination and cheerful personality make her a joy to have in the classroom.
We love having Nevaeh as part of our classroom family. Keep up the amazing work, Nevaeh —
| N we are so proud of you! We love you!!

Wyatt is Miss Thun'’s star student for the month of May! He is an incredibly creative and
intelligent boy who brings so much energy and enthusiasm to the classroom. Wyatt is
always coming up with fun and imaginative games to play with his classmates. He loves
coming to school, not only to see his friends but also because of his strong passion for
learning new things. His eagerness to learn shows in the way he actively participates during
circle time and class read-alouds. Wyatt is always excited to answer questions and share his
knowledge with both his teachers and his classmates. He knows all his letters, sounds, and
sight words, and can even count past 100 while now enjoying learning to add! Wyatt enjoys
playing with magnet tiles, cars, blocks, and playdough. He really loves any toy that allows
his creativity and imagination to shine. Wyatt especially loves playing with or reading about
dinosaurs, and he has so many fascinating dinosaur facts to share with everyone! Wyatt’s
creative and sweet nature makes him a joy to have in class. We are incredibly proud of
Weyatt and the progress he has made this year. Congratulations Wyatt, we love you!!!




